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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

June 16, 1997

MEMORANDUM TO: Multiple Addressees

FROM: Donald A. Cool, Director
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMS

it'01--

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF SUPPLEMENTAL
INFORMATION ON SECY-97-115, PROGRAM FOR
REVISION OF 10 CFR PART 35, "MEDICAL USES OF
BYPRODUCT MATERIAL," AND ASSOCIATED FEDERAL
REGISTER NOTICE

Attached for your review and concurrence is a supplement to SECY-97-115, Program
for Revision of 10 CFR Part 35, "Medical Uses of Byproduct Material," and
Associated Federal Register Notice (dated June 5, 1997). On June 13, 1997, the
staff briefed the Commission on it's proposed program for revising Part 35 as
described in SECY-97-115. In addition, the staff discussed with the Commission an
alternative approach to revising the regulation. The Commission requested that the
staff supplement SECY-97-115 with a description of the alternative approach as well
as the estimated resources to complete the rulemaking if this alternative was
implemented.

In order to provide the Commission with the supplemental information by Friday, June
20th, I am requesting your review and concurrence by noon on Wednesday. If you
have any questions, please call me or Diane Flack (415-5681) of my staff.
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MEMORANDUM TO: Multiple Addressees Dated: June 16, 1997

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION
ON SECY-97-115, PROGRAM FOR REVISION OF 10 CFR
PART 35, "MEDICAL USES OF BYPRODUCT MATERIAL," AND
ASSOCIATED FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE
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